May 29, 2025

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2024-00331
Elkhorn Water District
Proof of Publication of Additional Customer Notice

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Elkhorn Water District's Proof of Publication as
required by the Commission’s Order dated May 13,2025.

Elkhorn District would like to explain that it submitted to the Frankfort State Journal (State
Journal) the correct customer notice as contained in the April 10, 2025 Order. The notice
actually printed by the State lournal excluded the rates for the 5/8-Inch Meter and the first
two rate steps for the 1-Inch Meter. In a rush to submit the proof of publication Elkhorn
District failed to thoroughly review the proof of publication to discover the error. Therefore,
Elkhorn District contends that its failure to comply with the Commission’s Order was not
intentional.

Sincerely, =
M M

Mark Frost
Kentucky Rural Water Association



